


 

 

 
 
 
November 28, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Valeri Brod, City Clerk 
City of Washington 
301 Walnut Street 
Washington, Illinois 61571 
 
Dear Ms. Brod: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of “Documentation” Review #73 covering the receipt and 
disbursement of Motor Fuel Tax funds by the City for the period beginning January 
1, 2022, and ending December 31, 2022.   
 
PLEASE REFER TO THE REVIEWER’S COMMENTS PAGE FOR SPECIFIC 
COMMENTS IN REGARD TO THIS DOCUMENTATION REVIEW. 
 
This report should be presented to the City Council at the first regular meeting after 
the receipt of this letter and then filed as a permanent record in your office. 
 
This report is a compliance review conducted by Local Roads and Streets.  An 
audit will be performed at a later date by an auditor from the Bureau of 
Investigations and Compliance.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Michael Hudelson at (309) 671-3696. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kensil A. Garnett, P.E. 
Region Three Engineer 
 
DLB/lmh 
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